
Tuesday, February 26, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group B has duty this week. 

 
 

Please excuse the following: 

 Volleyball @ 2:00 

 Baseball @ 2:00 

 Badminton @ 1:00 

 Boys Soccer @ 2:30 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

ATTENTION SENIORS: 

The deadline to fill out your financial aid application is 
March 2. 

Complete your FAFSA or Dream Act application as soon 
as possible.   

Don’t miss the opportunity to receive free money to pay 
for college. 

Are you interested in a Summer Stem Program with the 
US Naval Academy this summer? If so, see the Career 
Center or Mrs. Anaya for more information.  

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Boys Volleyball (V/JV) vs Pioneer @ SVHS—3:15 

 

Baseball (V) vs Duarte @ SVHS—3:15  
 

Boys Tennis (V) vs W. Covina @ W. Covina HS—3:15 
 

Coed Badminton vs. Pasadena Poly @ Pasadena—3:15 
 

Boys Soccer (V) vs Chavez HS @ SVHS—4:00 

Attention all students 9-12 grades: 

If you’re  interested in careers in the career & technical 
fields, Rio Hondo College is having an Open House on 
Saturday, March 2 from 8:30 am-12:00 noon. You need to 
pre-register for the event. Please see the fliers around 
campus for more information or see Mrs. Anaya in the 

Attention all students, Cal Poly Pomona is having their 
annual Chicano/Latino Youth Leadership Conference on 
March 29 from 9:00 am- 2:30 pm. They will also have a 
scholarship available for seniors only. It’s a holiday the 
students on that day. Please see the Career Center, 
counselor or your teacher for more information.   

Attention AP students: 

Pay your AP fees as soon as possible and avoid long lines. 

You can pay your AP fees in the front office, before school, 
brunch or lunch.  

All AP fees are due this Friday, March 1st. 

Tuesday, March 5th—Minimum Day 

Sunday, March 10th—Daylight savings time/remember 
to set your clocks ahead 

Friday, March 15th—Night Rally 

Musician’s Club will be selling TACOS, HAMBURGERS, 

NACOS & DRINKS (horchata, jamaica & champurrado) at the 

CIF State Soccer game today.  Thank you for  your  suppor t 

and see you there! 


